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November 30, 2007

Discussion Paper on Holding Companies

The Reserve Bank of India had, on August 27, 2007, placed on its website, a discussion
paper on holding companies in banking groups for comments from the public. The
period for submission of comments on the paper was extended by three weeks, on
September 17, 2007.

In the Mid term Review of the Annual policy Statement for the year 2007-08, the
Reserve Bank indicated that the guidelines in regard to holding companies in banking
groups would be issued by end-November 2007. A large number of responses to the
discussion paper have been received which require detailed examination from legal and
prudential perspectives. The Reserve Bank is in the process of examining the
comments and will put another draft in this regard for further public comments.
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